
 

 

 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OR TERMINATION OF PROCUREMENT ACTIVITIES 
 
 

TO ALL INTERESTED SUPPLIERS:  

 
Please be advised that the Bids and Awards Committee (BAC) of the Government 

Procurement Policy Board–Technical Support Office canceled or terminated the procurement 

activities for the Procurement of GPPB-TSO Motor Vehicle which was posted on 11 October 

2024 with project number BAC-GDS-2024-007 and PhilGEPS Reference No. 11348235 

pursuant to Section 35.6 (a)1 of the 2016 revised Implementing Rules and Regulations of 

Republic Act No. 9184.  

 
Thank you for taking interest in this procurement and we look forward to your active 
participation in our succeeding procurement activities.  
 
Issued on the 05th

 day of November 2024, Quezon City.  
 
 
By the Authority of the Bids and Awards Committee: 
 

 
 
 
MARIA LORA T. ALVAREZ-HORTILLAS 

Vice Chairperson, Bids and Awards Committee  

 

 

 
1  Without prejudice to Sec. 35.1 of the 2016 revised IRR of RA 9184, the BAC is authorized, upon consultation with the end-user 

unit, to cancel or terminate the conduct of procurement activities, for any justifiable reason, such as but not limited to: (a) the 
physical and economic conditions have significantly changed so as to render the project no longer economically, financially, or 
technically feasible, as determined by the end-user unit; (b) xxx. 
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